
From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Sunday, March 30, 2025 4:29:58 PM

Subject of Testimony: Opposed to Land Fill expansion

Full Name: Deanne J. Bruner

Email: deannebruner@gmail.com

Street Address: 1805 NW 14th St

Written Testimony:

I work hard to create less waste going to our landfill by recycling and adding household
compost to my yard debris for pick up.

But what's the point of my efforts if Benton County and Republic Services are intent on
increasing the size of the dump to accommodate the increased amount of garbage we receive
from other Cities/Counties?

I am strongly opposed to landfill expansion!

Sincerly,
Deanne J. Bruner
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